SELECTMEN'S MEETING November 16, 1987

7:20

10:15

10:30

Leon Gehl, consulfing engineer was in to meet with the Selectmen to
review the plans for the transfer station. Selectmen agreed to have

a representative from Leon Gehl's office to imspect the transfer station
daily.

Lee Murray, Road Agent was in to go over weekly business.

James Smith from Clark Hill Road was in to see if the Selectmen had
approved Richard Messina's 10,000 yard gravel permit. Selectmen informed
Mr. Smith that there were conditions to be reviewed with Mr. Messina.
Selectmen will review these condition when Mr. Messina calls for an
appointment.

Louis Maynard came in to discuss selective cutting on his property that
is under discreticnary easement. Selectmen reviewed application and
thought that it would be a good time to do some cutting.

Selectmen signed weekly checks and discuss weekly business.
Meeting adjourned 1AM

Respectfully submitted

Linda L. Sizemore



